TOWN OF ANTRIM

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Present: Paula Kulpinski, Peter Moore, Phil Dwight, Egon Ali Oglu, Michelle Ali Oglu, Attorney Will Phillips, and Brian Brown.

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. and a discussion ensued about the use of Old Boutman Road as access to harvest timber on the Hodgson lot.

The Selectmen emphasized that the signing of the Intent to Cut and their letter of January 25, 1995 to Mr. Ali Oglu was not indication of Town's "permission" to use Old Boutman Road. It was expressed that at present this is a civil matter and it was hoped it could be worked out amicably.

The minutes of the June 19th meeting were approved as corrected.

At 7:30 p.m., the Board then unanimously approved going into executive session to discuss a personnel issue with Brian Brown.

At 8:30 p.m., the Board reconvened in open session and moved to permanently seal the minutes of the executive session.

The Board then voted to approve the following:

Warrant for the Collection of Property Taxes - Joseph and Joanne Valeriani
Abatement - James E. Tyler
Intent to Cut - William Weston, Jr.
Intent to Cut - Norma V. Walker
Intent to Cut - Robert J. Canning
Elderly Exemption - Katherine Ring for the year 1995 only

The letter from Winsten regarding tax abatement for New England Timber Realty is to be studied and discussed at the July 10th meeting.

The Board approved obtaining estimates for providing handicap accessibility to the bath house at Gregg Lake.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.